
 
 

 
South Cave Parish Council 

Finance & General Policy informal Committee 
 
A meeting was held for the above committee at The Town Hall, Market Place, South Cave at 
7:30pm on Monday 24th October 2022   
 
Present:  Cllrs  Munby(Chair), Edmond, Barnett, Bateman, Stephenson & Rignall 
 Mrs L. Fielding (Clerk) 
 
FGP 220 - Apologies for absence 
Cllr Munby proposed apologies is accepted from Cllrs L. Turner & Tudor-Price, seconded Cllr 
Edmond.  All in favour 
There were no apologies received from Cllrs Long & Thornham 
 
FGP 221 - Declarations of Interest 
There were no Declarations of Interest 
  
FGP 222 – Finance  
(1)The Committee received income/expenditure 2022 and note additional budget requirements 
for:  
Gas – estimated at - £3300.00 (increase of £700)  
Street Lighting – estimated at £2017 (increase of £600) 
The Committee received all income and expenditure as a true and accurate record 
(2)The Committee received draft Budget 2023/24, Cllr Edmond proposed the Parish Council 
approve the draft budget to set the precept 2023/24 at £113264.00, Seconded Cllr Barnett, All in 
favour 
(3)The Committee Considered increase in financial regulation:  3. Budgetary Control: The Clerk 
may incur expenditure on behalf of the Council, which is necessary to carry out any repair, 
replacement or other work, which is of such extreme urgency that it must be done at once, 
whether or not there is any budgetary provision for the expenditure, subject to a limit of £250. To 
£500.00, Cllr Edmond proposed the Parish Council resolve to increase the limit, Seconded Cllr 
Munby, All in favour 
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